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Introduction

This report covers activities during the third month of the contract to
prepare and deliver Part II of the training course "Remote Sensing for Mineral
Specialists'" during the week of December 15, 1980.

Significant Steps in the Development

The conclusion of this reporting month was the first day of the course,
December 15. During this month instructors were actively preparing their
presentations and slides for use during the course. In addition, seven new
laboratory exercises were prepared for use during the course. Authors of
these exercises were Don Levandowski, David L'Heureux, and Shirley Davis.

In addition, Donna Scholz of Technicolor Graphics, Inc., designed five
hands—-on exercises using the IDIMS. The glossary of image-processing terms
was also completed during this period.

All notebooks and completed instructional materials were mailed twelve
days before the course via UPS. The notebooks were assembled in Denver the
evening before the course began for Monday and Tuesday's lectures and
laboratories.

No serious problems were encountered during this month.




